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Roma, 14 luglio   

Segreteria Generale 

RP_1278_cr 2017 

Mr Alfredo Altavilla 
COO FCA Emea Region 
alfredo.altavilla@fcagroup.com  

 
 
FYI 
Mr Pietro de Biasi 
Director industrial relationships FCA EMEA 
pietro.debiasi@fcagroup.com  
 
FYI 
Luc Triangle 
General Secretary IAE 
luc.triangle@industriall-europe.eu 
 
FYI 
Valter Sanches 
General Secretary IGU 
VSanches@industriALL-Union.org 
 
 

Subject: Situation in Fca Srbjia plant, Kragujevac 
 
Dear Mister Alfredo Altavilla, 
 
I’m writing you as regards the hard dispute where Serbian colleagues are involved in Fca Srbjia plant,  
Kragujevac, to whom we send our solidarity. We are worried, from what we learn, about the reasons that 
have lead to the strike and the protracted mobilisation initiatives. Thus, we ask you to start as soon as 
possible a negotiation that can meet the licit aims of workforce. The high level of attendance and the duration 
of strike attests  the spreading and the intensity of dissatisfaction, that we trust you’ll be willing to listen. 
We trust in your social responsibility and in your availability to a constructive and fruitful dialogue. 
 
 

Best regards 
 
 
 
 

                                          Il segretario generale Uilm 
                                                                                                         - Rocco Palombella - 
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